On September 20, 2006, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding IN3 Workers' Compensation /EH 415879.

Question:  This is a common work related disorder.  Do we have anything which addresses this in our "wellness" program?

Response:  My office conducts ergonomic reviews for any office worker employee who feels their work area may be causing some problems, ie., back pain or tingling in their arms. We are not staffed to handle too many but do the study when requested. Often a realignment of their computer or keypad is all that is necessary.
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